
































From: Wisniewski Luke
To: "
Cc: "FITZGERALD, DANIEL"; MATHESON, ERIC
Subject: DCA21FM029: Grounding of Passenger Ferry Commodore - Party Submission Letter
Date: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 12:24:00 PM
Attachments: Party Submission Letter Seastreak.pdf

Good afternoon, Mr. Jack Bevins,
 
Attached, please find a letter inviting you, as the party representative for Seastreak LLC, to submit a
party submission for the investigation of the “Grounding of Passenger Ferry Commodore”,
DCA21FM029. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you for all your help throughout this investigation.
 
Best Regards,
Luke
 
Luke Wisniewski
Sr. Marine Investigator
Office of Marine Safety
National Transportation Safety Board
490 L’Enfant Plaza East, S.W.
Washington, DC 20594
Office: 
Cell: 
Fax: 
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September 14, 2022 
 
Mr. Jack Bevins 
Seastreak, LLC 
2 First Avenue 
Atlantic Highlands, NJ 07716 

 
 
 
Dear Mr. Jack Bevins, 

Party submission for “Grounding of Passenger Ferry Commodore”, DCA21FM029. 

As a party representative, you are given the opportunity to make a party submission. You are 
encouraged to submit your proposed conclusions, recommendations, and probable cause under the provisions 
of 49 CFR 831.14. These submissions may be emailed or sent by express mail to my attention but addressed to 
the Chair of the National Transportation Safety Board.  

 
You are reminded to abide by the provisions of 49 CFR 831.11 which governs participation on NTSB 

investigations. I ask that the party submissions be submitted no later than September 23, 2022.  
 

Thank you for your support of marine safety and your assistance with the investigation. If you have any 
questions, please contact me at (202) 314-6112 or  For additional information, visit 
www.ntsb.gov.  
 

Sincerely, 

Luke Wisniewski 
 
Luke Wisniewski 
Investigator-in-Charge 
Office of Marine Safety 
National Transportation Safety Board 
490 L’Enfant Plaza East, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20594 
Office:  
Fax:  




